
  

  

Newsletter Date                      SAFETY   SIREN         19th December 2011 

         In This Issue  

 
Christmas and New Year  

           Period 

UFUQ Members Health      
and Safety Notification  

 

Contact details for Health 

& Safety advice when the 
UFUQ State Office is 
closed for the Christmas 

& New Year period. 

 

Contact us: 

Chris Robinson “Robbo” 

Health & Welfare Officer 

Ground Floor                     

286 Montague Road         

West End QLD 4101 

chrisrobinson@ufuq.com.au 

M: 0447 776 356 

http://www.ufuq.com.au 

    

 

 

            CHRISTMAS and NEW YEAR Period 

 

UFUQ members, over the Christmas / New Year period, this is the busy 

season for firefighters 

 

Queenslanders and visitors to our state will be celebrating, rejoicing and    

generally winding down with family and friends after a long year 

 

UFUQ members will face emergency incidents in many forms and face 

Many adversities while doing their job 

 

Remember during this period, keep safe and consider your workplace       

health and safety conditions [WHS / OHS] 

 

The UFUQ State Office will be closed from Wednesday at 4:00pm 23rd 

December 2011 and reopening on Wednesday 4th January 2012 

 

UFUQ HEALTH & WELFARE OFFICER 

 

My contact details for Health & Safety advice when the UFUQ State Office is        

closed for the Christmas & New Year period are included for your referral. 

 

To all UFUQ members, I wish you a Merry Christmas  and a safe New Year .         

 

 

 

 

 

     “FIREFIGHTER HEALTH & SAFETY” NON NEGOTIABLE” 
 
 
        Authorised by John Oliver State Secretary United Firefighters Union of Australia Union of Employees Queensland 

 

 

 
 

http://www.ufuq.com.au/

